
Minutes 

  Board Meeting 

 April 10, 2018 

 

James Dean opened the meeting.   

 

The minutes from the March board meeting were approved. 

Dan Distel presented the treasurer’s report.  Report approved (Kathy Olthof, Bev Simpson).     

Dan will look into a CD at Chemical Bank since the bank was promoting a higher percentage 

than we are currently receiving.  A suggestion was made that Dan check to find if our bank will 

match the percentage.  Dan has met obstacles to getting certified for mutual funds. 

 

Jim Dean was given approval for a $25 check for the meeting room at City Hall. 

 

DJ’s Landscape Management contract has been signed and returned along with optional services 

and cost. 

 

Who on the Beautification Committee will oversee the work completed by DJ’s?  Ann at 17712 

is willing to oversee.  Heather Witkowski will report to the board the amount per hour or time to 

inspect the work completed. 

 

Jim Dean will compose a letter to the city about Roosevelt Road.  We need to work with Walden 

Green School on rebuilding Roosevelt Road.  No parking on the south side of Roosevelt Road 

will also help passage on the road. 

  

City Farmer has one mailbox to replace on Dustin West and replace sod at 17702 Connie. 

 

Van Zantwicks were sent a copy of information from Auto Owners Insurance concerning an 

outdoor hearth for their deck.  

  

Notification of Association Meeting will be posted on the website message board. 

 

At this time the board was not in favor of increasing fees to cover window washing and power 

cleaning siding. 

  

 Meeting adjourned (Dj Henman, Dan Distel). 

 

 

Submitted by secretary,  

Kathy Olthof 


